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Fax from K.F.Fletcher at the 'Top End'

Darwin N.T. 0801 | 15.8.2003

Fax to The Secretary 02.6277.4710
JECEM Committes
¢/o Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600

Dear S8ir,

I am opposed to any reduction in the House of Representatives

repreaentation for the Northern Territory. My reasons-for such

are shown below:

a) This will be seen as a step baakwards in our development after
25 years of self Government.

b) This region is seen as the gateway to Asia an important arsaa
of our great Nation regarding defaence, trade etc.,

c) As I see jvegenuine Australian politician would want to see
their northern country man-women reduced in political representmkk
-ation ia., the 'fair go'! concept.

d) I believe that retrospective legiuiatien to mafe guard the
two lower House seats is needed urgently.

Yours sincerely.
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Kevin Fletcher
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